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239 September 2022

Dear Parent,
Re: Paris Trip
I am writing to invite you to an information evening on Tuesday 4* of October regarding the

upcoming Paris trip. The meeting will begin promptly at 5.30pm and end at 6.00pm.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with information of what the trip will entail and give
you the opportunity to meet the staff who will be accompanying your child on this trip. There will
of course be time to ask any questions you might have.

Please complete this online form to confirm that you will be present on this evening.

As ever, please do not respond directly to this message. Instead if you have any questions email
info@allsaintscc.org.uk marked for my attention and | will get back to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Belen Arana
Head of Modern Foreign Languages
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